
Oregon currently projects a surplus of revenue that includes federal stimulus dollars. Going back and taxing money that was used to 
stimulate our business, maintain jobs and stimulate our economy should not now be taxed as Oregon doesn't need those dollars but 
our business sure does. We are still hanging on and there are a lot of Federal and State programs that continue to cause negative 
impacts on the ability of our event business to succeed.

Please vote no on this bill.

Respectfully,

Kyle Tegner
Special Occasions


